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UPDATE ON PROJECTS

We had a great time at the cookout in March. It was a lovely day and we got to know so many of our neighbors. We hope to see you at 

our next event!  

We are still working on getting some new landscaping set up for the sign area. The new light is working great, and we are working with 

the landscaper to rearrange the bed and move the plants that are casting a shadow on it at night. Marge Bannon has been a great asset 

in working with the landscaping company. If we have any horticulture enthusiast out there who would like to give Marge a hand in 

landscaping decisions, I know she would welcome the aid. Please let us know.  

Justin Albright worked with a surveyor to draw up an easement plat to formalize the Association’s right to have our sign where it is. 

We’ll be recording a written document at the Charleston County RMC once that plat is approved and recorded.  

We are still looking forward to working on the Little Free Library project, headed up by John and Kelly Burbage when we have 

everything formalized. If you don’t know what a Little Free Library is, I encourage you to visit their site at littlefreelibrary.org or visit 

one around town. There are several in the Charleston area.  

OUR BOARD - MEETING TUESDAY, JUNE 9, 6:15 PM 

We continue to need involvement from our homeowners. Tom and Sandy Witman, who have been a long-time members of the board, 

serving in many capacities over the years, are moving away. We encourage any new or existing homeowners to consider working on the 

Board for the betterment of Rice Hollow.  We are having a meeting on Tuesday, June 9, at the St. Andrews library branch. That’s 

tomorrow, folks! Please join us there.  

DUES 

If you haven’t paid your dues yet, please get those in as soon as possible. If you’ve lost your invoice, the 2015 dues are $75 and you can 

mail a check to: 

Rice Hollow Home Owners Association 

PO Box 80208 

Charleston, SC 29416 

NEXTDOOR.COM – Find out what is going on in Rice Hollow. 

Many of you have signed up for Nextdoor.com and may know about the useful information that has been posted.  It’s a great way to get 

information out to your neighbors, whether it’s about a yard sale, a missing animal, or a great handyman you found.  

There have been a number of posts about West Ashley crime. Please remember to lock your vehicles up as we continue to experience 

thefts in the area from unlocked vehicles.  Additionally, there continue to be break-ins in the West Ashley area. Please keep an eye out 

for suspicious people.  
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